
U.S. Department of Energy

Dismantle and Remove Soil Vapor Extraction Equipment from the A-Area Miscellaneous Rubble Pile (731-6A) Operable Unit

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

The U. S. Department of Energy, U. S. Environmental Protection Agency, and South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control
agreed that the passive soil vapor extraction (SVE) system (i.e., MicroBlowers™) at the A-Area Miscellaneous Rubble Pile (731-6A) could be
permanently shut down. Therefore, Savannah River Site will dismantle and remove the existing SVE equipment from the A-Area Miscellaneous
Rubble Pile (731-6A) Operable Unit. The existing electrical equipment will be re-used by Site Services. The nineteen (19) MicroBlowers™ have
been saved for re-use by Area Completion Projects. The SVE wells will be abandoned.
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